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May 12, 2008

To Whom it May Concern:

On April Fool’s Day WPI hosted a performance of GET HYPNOTIZED! starring Peter
Gross. This is the first time we have worked with Mr. Gross, but after seeing the show, the turn
out and the audience reaction, I would recommend him for any time of year and any audience
on any campus; his show is that much fun.

At a school where it is very difficult to draw students out of their rooms, Mr. Gross drew
crowds rivaling any event at WPI in recent memory. Students anticipated the shows greatly and
talked about it long after it had ended; amazed that audience members had been hypnotized
along with the volunteers. Several students said the show was “great fun” and hoped “he’ll
comes back for an encore.”

Besides putting on a great show, Mr. Gross was a pleasure to work with while planning
the event. He proved to very flexible and accommodating. I would I also can guarantee that the
audience will be glad they attended, as the audience was here.

Sincerely

John Upton
Director of Administration
WPI Residence Hall Coucil



